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August 25, 2020 
 
Shawn Tryon, Chief 
Monterey Fire Department 
411 Main Road, P.O. Box 99 
Monterey, MA 01245 
 
Dear Chief Tryon: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security’s Office of Grants and 
Research (OGR) has awarded the Monterey Fire Department $24,119.35 from the FFY2020 Coronavirus 
Emergency Supplemental Funding Program (CESFP). The CESFP is intended to address a municipality’s 
greatest needs with respect to preventing, preparing for, and responding to the Coronavirus.   

 
All documents necessary to make this award official will be forthcoming from the OGR. Throughout the project 
period, the OGR will be your point of contact and provide all administrative oversight and technical assistance 
as needed. 
 
In the meantime, if any questions should arise, please contact Elizabeth Flynn, OGR Project Coordinator at: 
Elizabeth.m.flynn@mass.gov or via email at: 617-933-3547. 
 
Congratulations on your award! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
Governor Charles D. Baker    Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 
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